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Chinese New Year greeting from the Executive Committee 
The year 2017 has just begun and yet we are already anxious to welcome the Chinese Lunar New Year – 
the Year of the Rooster. We would like to wish our former teachers and schoolmates to enjoy a peaceful, 
happy and prosperous year. 
 

  雞 鳴 獻 瑞 

   和 氣 吉 祥  

                                                   闔 家 歡 樂  

                                                              喜 氣 洋 洋 
 

2017 Annual General Meeting & Dinner 
 

 
 
The above collage picture shows just some of the laughing faces captured during those happy moments in 
our last year’s annual dinner. The Executive Committee members have made the biggest effort to plan this 
year’s AGM and annual dinner. The highlight of the event will be: 
 
1. To celebrate the 50th anniversary of, and pay tribute to our members who graduated in 1967. Likewise, 

tribute and celebration of their 40th anniversary will also be conducted for members graduated in 1977. 
2. To commemorate the centenary birth date of our former school principal the late Mrs. Helen Wong. Her 

daughters Lorraine (our former music teacher and now living in UK) and Fiona (also a graduated 
schoolmate and now living in Calgary) will come and join with us.  

3. The Executive Committee has decided to waive this year’s membership fee as a token of thanks to the 
support of members in the past years.  

4. The current term of the Executive Committee has come to an end. Election of new committee member will 
be an agenda in the AGM. Please consider to help fostering a more energetic team to serve the alumni. 

 
We are highly motivated to learn that alumni across Canada and the States have already planned to attend 

this coming event. Please do not hesitate to join with our fellow former teachers and schoolmates an 
evening full of funs and sharing. 

 
Date: Saturday, March 25, 2017 
Venue: Golden Court Abalone Restaurant 黃金閣-鮑翅海鮮酒家 
            270 West Beaver Creek Road, Unit 22-27, Richmond Hill 
  
Time: 6:00 pm – Registration, 7:00 pm – AGM & Dinner 
Fee: $40.00 per adult, $20.00 per child age 10 and under, free for teacher. 
         
See details of registration below.  
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REGISTRATION FORM 

 
2017 AGM & dinner 
 
Date: Saturday, March 25, 2017 

Venue: Golden Court Abalone Restaurant 黃金閣-鮑翅海鮮酒家 

      270 West Beaver Creek Road, Unit 22-27, Richmond Hill 
 
 
Name & Yr. of Graduation______________________________  
 
Email address: _____________________________ 
 
Phone number: _____________________________ 
 
Adult ($40) x __              $__________ 
 
TOTAL AMOUNT DUE             $__________ 
 
Please send a cheque made payable to BHJS Canada Alumni to:  
c/o Rosita Ho, 60 Michener Crescent, Markham, Ont. L3P 6Z3.  
There will be no refund if you do not show up for the event. 
 
Registration:  
 
1. Registration online: http://www.bhjscanada.com/registration/?action=evregister&event_id=6 
 
2. Or contact Rosita Ho: email rosita23456@yahoo.ca or call (416) 616-6191 
 
Deadline of registration: March 18, 2017 

 
 
 


